HIGHLAND BOARD OF ZONING APPEALS
Study Session Minutes

June 28, 2023

Study Session began at 6:00 p.m.

In attendance were Commissioners Briseno, Helms, Murovic and Thomas. Also in attendance
were Ken Mika, Building Commissioner/Zoning Administrator and BZA Attorney John Reed.

Those in attendance briefly reviewed the prepared Findings of Fact for Doug Sanders and
Samantha McGrath of 8837 Parrish Avenue concerning a fence setback in a front yard. The
Findings appeared to be in order.

Mr. Mika also gave an update on the progress of some of the ongoing projects in Town.

Study Session ended at 6:28 p.m.
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